
  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
Human Services Department 

Governor Michelle Lujan 
Grisham 

David R. Scrase, M.D., Cabinet Secretary 
Angela Medrano, Deputy Cabinet 

Secretary 
Kari Armijo, Deputy Cabinet Secretary 

 
 
January 21, 2020 
 
 

Public Hearing scheduled on HSR Vol. 42 No. 25 postponed 
January 24, 2020 from 2 – 3 p.m. 

 
Due to inclement weather closures in the Santa Fe area, the Public Hearing scheduled on HSR 
Vol. 42 No. 25 will be postponed until next Friday, January 24, 2020 from 2- 3 p.m.  
 
Details on the Proposed Rule can be found at the link below: 
https://www.hsd.state.nm.us/uploads/files/Signed proposed HSR with amended rules.pdf 
 
 
Individuals who do not wish to attend the hearing may submit written or recorded comments.  
Written or recorded comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing, 
January 24, 2020.  The agency shall post all written comments on its website, if one exists, as 
soon as practicable and no more than 3 business days following receipt to allow for public 
review.  All written comments received by the agency shall also be available for public inspection 
at the main office of the agency.  Please send comments to: 
 
Human Services Department 
P.O. Box 2348, 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2348 
 
You may send comments electronically to:  HSD-isdrules@state.nm.us 
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